Notification regarding the Board of Management's annual review of the anti-bullying policy

To: All pupils currently enrolled in Rahara N.S., the parents/guardians to all current pupils, all staff members of Rahara N.S. and the wider school community

The Board of Management of Rahara National School wishes to inform you that:

- The Board of Management's annual review of the school's anti-bullying policy and its implementation was completed at the Board meeting of Rahara N.S. on 21st September 2022.
- This review was conducted in accordance with the checklist set out in Appendix 4 of the Department's Anti-Bullying Procedures for Primary and Post-Primary Schools.

Signed Perfilts	Date 21 09 2022
Chairperson, Board of Management Signed	Date 21 9 22
Principal/Secretary to the Board of Management	